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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  September 29, 2020 

United Way of St. Clair County Approves Grant for Disinfecting Supplies 

United Way of St. Clair County (UWSCC) announces the granting of funds for St. Clair County Regional 

Educational Service Agency (RESA) through their Emergency Services Fund ~ COVID-19 Relief.  The current 

health climate has called for extra care in keeping our surroundings sanitary.  RESA has recognized that the 

local childcare providers with whom they are connected are struggling to secure the necessary and 

appropriate cleaning and sanitizing supplies for their centers and homes.  The pandemic has created a 

shortage of these products at local stores.  UWSCC appreciates RESA’s commitment to the community and 

well-being of others.  Through UWSCC’s grant, in collaboration with Community Foundation of St. Clair 

County, and with RESA’s help, 10 childcare providers will receive the supplies they need to safely care for the 

children.  Visit sccresa.org to learn more about RESA. 

 

Grants are still available for St. Clair County organizations and businesses with unexpected costs due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  Visit uwstclair.org/EmergencyServicesFund-Covid-19-ReliefAid to learn more and apply 

for a grant. 

 

UWSCC recommends all individuals with any type of need to dial 2-1-1, or (888) 636-4211, to be connected 

with available information and resources.  Visit uwstclair.org/HealthFirst for additional household resources. 

 

# # # Ends # # # 

 

For further information, please contact:  Brent Gillette - Executive Director 

           bgillette@uwstclair.org       810.985.8169 ext.118 

Note to Editor:  Please use the attached photos with this release. 

Miss NuNu (Rosa Thomason), Owner of Nu-Nu’s Nursery           Naomi Ginop & Laura Riebandt, Creative Tots Preschool 
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About United Way of St. Clair County 

The United Way of St. Clair County was founded in 1924.  Its mission is to mobilize the community of St. Clair County to 

raise funds and resources to meet identified human service needs with the highest level of accountability and 

community involvement.  For more information, visit www.uwstclair.org. 

http://www.uwstclair.org/

